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Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 6, 2023 resolved: 
 

That, on the recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Environment and 
Infrastructure, the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated May 
24, 2023, related to the Final Connected and Automated Vehicle Plan: 

a)    the final Connected and Automated Vehicle Plan, as summarized in the Executive 
Summary appended to the above-noted staff report, BE APPROVED; and, 

b)    the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to implement the various aspects of the 
plan as opportunities arise. (T10-2023) (4.2/9/CWC)  

 

 

 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk  
/ms 
 
 
 
cc. D. MacRae, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
 S. Maguire, Division Manager, Traffic Engineering 
 J. Kostyniuk, Traffic and Transportation Engineer  
 P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Deputy City Manager, Environment  

and Infrastructure 
 Chair and Members, Integrated Transportation Community Advisory  

Committee 
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